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Next CLUB Meeting – Tuesday 

August 26, 7 P.M at the field.  

Show up early and get some flying 

in.  Also a BBQ starts around 5:30. 

Got a building project?  Bring it for 

show and tell. 
 

At the July meeting – A turnout of 

24 members and guests. 
 

Upcoming Events - September 1 - 

Labor Day Fun Fly  

 

 
 

 

 

September 13 -  

 

Albany Thundervolts R/C Club’s 

Annual...  

Swap Meet / Fly-in 
10 am to 2 pm 

 

 

September 13 –  

Paint Ball Shoot & Fun Fly 

 

Creswell RC Flyers  

 
Starting at 9 AM Walker Field - 

Creswell OR - Everyone invited 

 

 

Field improvement 

 

 - Break-in test station. 

If you have a engine to break in or 

test PLEASE do it at the EAST end 

of the field. 
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  2014  Meeting Dates  -   Time 7pm 
 

 
 

January 28   Tue  -  4th & Lincoln 
February 25   Tue  -  Roaring Rapids Pizza 
March 25   Tue  -  4th & Lincoln 
April 22   Tue  -  4th & Lincoln 
May 27   Tue  -  4th & Lincoln 
June 24   Tue  -   At the Field 
July 22   Tue  -   At the Field 

August 26   Tue  -   At the Field 
September 23   Mon  -  4th & Lincoln 
October 28   Tues  -  Roaring Rapids Pizza 
November 25   Tue  -   4th & Lincoln 
December   NO MEETING 
 

  
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

  President’s Report – Roger Dahl  -  roger@artistry-in-motion.com 
 

Hey all, 

 It looks like we 
survived monster fest 
this year and it looks 
like we all had a good 
time! I would like to 
thank all of those who 
went to great lengths to 
help out in one way or 
another, to make this a 

successful event.  

I will be looking forward to meeting with you 
all in our August meeting next Tuesday at the 
flying field. The weather is beginning to 
change slightly and the winds of summer are 
dying down, it seems. 

Let's get out there and enjoy this hobby 
while the sun shines! 

Roger

 
 
 

  Treasurers Report   -  Al Barrington -  albarrington@msn.com 
 

 

Our membership is 
currently at 84 after 
Aaron Bailey rejoined 
us at the last meeting.  
Welcome back Aaron. 

Our bank balance is 
at $7550.32 

The Monster Fest, 8-10 August, was a fun 
weekend for almost 40 pilots and countless 
spectators, sponsors, vendors and support 
people. 

As keeper of the treasury, the question I 
am most frequently asked regarding the 
Monster Fest is, "How did we do financially?"  
Long story short, we ended in the black by 
$887.01 at last count of the reported 

expenses.  I'll have a full breakdown of the 
income and expenses at the meeting. 

This month's meeting will be our last one at 
the field for this summer. After this, we will be 
meeting at the downtown location.  Come 
early and get in some flying and fellowship 
before the meeting.  I'll fire up the grill at about 
5:30 pm and serve up the usual burgers and 
hotdogs.  

Bring potluck side dishes to share and so 
the burgers and dogs won't be lonely on your 
plate. 

Happy landings. 
 
AL Barrington 
Treasurer, ERCA 
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  2014 ERCA Club Contacts  -  
 

 

President:    Roger Dahl  - 541-579-5959 - roger@artistry-in-motion.com 
Vice President:  JR Graham  - 541-632-9760 - aroura420@hotmail.com 
Secretary:  Robert Morris Jr - 541-221-9390   robertmorris819@gmail.com 
Treasurer:   Al Barrington   - 541-935-4960 - albarrington@msn.com 
Safety Officer: Mike Burgess  - 541-998-1839 - mikeshanb@hotmail.com 
Groundskeeper:  JR Graham  - 541-632-9760 - aroura420@hotmail.com 
Events:  Brad Werneth  - 541-285-5935 - brad@arborsouth.com 
Flight Training: Marty Wittman  - 541-968-2094 - wittmanm@msn.com 
Newsletter:   Jim Corbett       - 541-344-5022 - james.corbett@comcast.net 
Website editors Jim Corbett             james.corbett@comcast.net 
   Mike Winklepleck        heidisman1@gmail.com 
   JR Graham             aroura420@hotmail.com 
Forum Admin JR Graham    aroura420@hotmail.com 
Sponsor Chair Casey Sanguins csanguins@gmail.com 

 
 
 

 At the July Meeting   - Feeding and flying   
 

 

   
 

 
 

 At the Monster Fest - 3D Bash   -  Roger Dahl and Doug McWha photos     
 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

---   That's All Folks   --
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Next CLUB Meeting – Tuesday August 26, 7 P.M at the field 


